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What makes a city a city? A common geography, a sense-of 
community or identity, a governing body, and incorporation 
papers. East Palo Alto in San Mateo County has everything but 
the papers. It's a city waiting to be born and KCBS would like 
to see it emerge in 1983.

Right now East Palo Alto sends its tax dollars to San Mateo 
County for fire, police and public works services. And many 
residents believe they don't get the level of services they 
deserve. If it becomes a City, taxes will stay at home where 
a newly-elected city council will decide how they can be best 
spent. This ALMOST became a reality last April, when one con­
fusing part of a four-part ballot measure lost by only 41 votes. j

KCBS believes the community of East Palo Alto is more prepared 
than ever to take on the responsibility of governing itself. 
First, there are three thousand more registered voters there 
than there were last year. So the city would qualify for 270 
thousand dollars a year more in state funds. Second, local 
property taxes were higher than projected, as much as twice 
some earlier estimates. Third, this year, cities have a new 
source of revenue--  they each get a share of the diesel fuel
tax.

KCBS believes East Palo Alto can make it financially as a city. 
More important, residents have the spirit to make their city 
work. Right now, LAFCO, the Local Agency Formation Commission 
is deciding whether the incorporation issue will appear on the 
ballot again this June. Our editorial department can tell you 
how to contact LAFCO. Call us during business hours at 765-4124. 
765-4124.
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